Laura Heisler and Steve Goldstein
608 S. Ingersoll St.
Madison, WI 53703

Zoning Board of Appeals

P.O. Box 2984

Madison, WI 53701-2984

July 24, 2023

We are writing in support of the variance being requested by Simon and Leah

- Balto at 1039 Spaight St. to build a porch above the garage at this address. Our
| backyard abuts their backyard, so we are neighbors.

We are comfortable with the request and feel that the proposed addition is
compatible with other types of construction and building improvements in the
area and presents no concerns for the neighborhood.

We view this request as an effort to improve the value of their home, which in
turn affords benefits to the entire neighborhood.

Sincerely,

Laura Heisler and Steve Goldstein
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